
 

Things to remember in Year 4: 

In Year 4, the children have some new routines and lessons to get used to. 
Most things will remain the same so that they may make a smooth transition 
from Year 3 to Year 4. 

 I have guided reading everyday and I will bring my reading book and 
reading record into school everyday.  

 I have swimming on Wednesday and need to bring my full kit every week. 
 I will get homework if I need extra support with the day’s learning. This 

must be returned the next day to help me in my learning. 

 I will receive topic homework such as research tasks to help me with my 
history, geography, art and D.T. This will be completed in my homework 
book and handed in on time. 

 I can bring in up to 30p for snack every day or I can bring in my own 
snack. I will buy my snack at playtime outside my classroom. 

 

Please encourage your child to continue to read a wide range of texts/books at 
home—this will enhance their reading skills further and support them to im-
prove their reading pace. In addition, please ensure your child is independently 
completing their reading logs: these are checked in school daily. 

 

Learning in Year 4: 

To begin Year 4 our first topic is  ‘Vicious Vikings”. In this unit we will meet 
The Vikings. We will learn about how the Vikings lived, where they came from, 
why they came to Britain and about their gods, myths and legends. We will 
make a variety of Viking artefacts and learn how to weave like the Vikings did. 

In literacy, we will write fiction and non-fiction texts using stories set in Viking 
times as our inspiration. We will continue to explore how ambitious vocabulary 
can impact a reader and learn to vary our sentence structure for effect. 

In guided reading we will continue to read many different types of text. We 
will continue our journey to develop the children’s enjoyment of reading and 
hope that you will continue to  encourage your child to read as much as possible 
for pleasure, both at home and in school.  
In numeracy this year a key target will be to learn and secure our knowledge of 
multiplication tables. We will learn how to use them in a  range of different 
ways so that they may help us to succeed in all areas of our maths studies.  
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